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DATE:     January 6, 2016  

 

MEMORANDUM TO:  Elevator Companies 

 

 

 

FROM:   Thomas M. Chambers   

    Bureau Chief 

    

RE:    LULA Elevator Application Requirements 

 

 

All companies must comply with N.C building Code 1104.Exc.1.1  ANSI 408, if the building in 

question has an aggregate floor area in excess of 3,000 sf above and below the entrance level, a 

standard elevator is required not a LULA. Effective immediately, any company submitting an 

application to install a LULA elevator must provide a letter from the local Building AHJ that 

confirms the proposed installation meets compliance with the aforementioned code requirements. 

This is a follow up to a previous letter sent to all companies regarding the installation of LULA 

elevators.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 

/cb 

 


